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         Hanover, June 2019 
 
Invitation to the ELPIS Conference in Hanover  
 
 
Dear colleagues and friends,  
 
As already announced at our ELPIS Conferences in Sassari and in Recife, the Faculty 
of Law of the Leibniz Universität Hannover is very happy and honoured to invite you 
to the next ELPIS Network Conference and Master of European Legal Practice 
Meeting in Hanover.  
 
The conference will take place at the Leibnizhaus (Holzmarkt 4–6, 30159 
Hannover), on  
 

12  – 14  December  2019. 
 
We will do our very best to make you feel welcome and comfortable in Hanover by 
keeping the traditions of our ELPIS Network Family. Please find enclosed the 
Preliminary Agenda where you can find the entire procedure of the meeting. 
 
For practical purposes, all hotel bookings will have to be made directly by 
yourselves. We have pre-booked a sufficient number of rooms in four different cosy 
hotels in the centre of Hanover and very close to our meeting place.  
 
You can find all the details in the Registration Form, which is also enclosed. Please 
keep in mind that the pre-booking is valid for a limited time only and therefore we 
kindly ask you to book your room with the key word “ELPIS-Conference” at the latest 
by the date mentioned in the respective hotel information. Unfortunately, we cannot 
guarantee an availability of any rooms after the expiry of the hotel deadlines 
indicated in the information.  
 
We would be very grateful if you sent your Registration Form to the Erasmus Office 
as soon as possible, but please not later than 
 

15 November 2019. 
 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming you all in December and we are 
sure that you will enjoy your trip to a Christmassy Hanover.  
 
Best regards,  
 
 
Claas Friedrich GERMELMANN and team 
  
Encl. Preliminary Agenda 
 Registration Form  


